
July 19, 1978

Laura Gilpin
M-09 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin,

Enclosed is a copy of our catalog with the Cory book listed. If 
you might have use for any more, let us know.

Dr. Eggan will be through Flagstaff toward the end of this month, 
and we hope to really get into production on the book during the first 
week in August. Could we count on having your introduction by then? 
We'd be glad to handle any final editing and send you a copy for 
approval before the type is set.

Again, we are extremely pleased that you are participating in this 
project with the Museum. I hope to be in your part of the country 
sometime during the summer, and would appreciate the opportunity to 
meet you then.

Sincerely,

Rick Stetter 
Head, Publications
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